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Comments: 2020 permits and limited access to trails

 

Hello,

  I enjoy hiking the Oregon cascades during the summer months, especially. I understand that some of the trails

are overcrowded. I would like to propose that you only charge access fees, and limited access for

Friday/Saturday night stays. The rest of the week does not seem to be busy. Limited access should only be for

Saturday and Sunday day hikes during the summer months. When I have hiked other days, the trails are not

usually busy. Please, don't charge more fees. Thanks for listening.

Ann Ogg
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